
 
 

No. 1 (2024) 
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

NOTICES IN FORCE 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour 
Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council 
Dun Laoghaire 

               Co Dublin 
 

                                                         Date: 01 January 2024 
 
 
 

All Dun Laoghaire Harbour Notices to Mariners are automatically cancelled at 23:59 hours on the 31st 
December 2023 

 

At that time 2024 Notices to Mariners will come to in to force until specifically cancelled or until 23:59 hours 
on the 31st December 2024 

 

 
Captain Harry Duggan     
Harbour Master 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts   Phone:   +353 83 144 3412 (Harbour Police/Office) 
       Email:    harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie  
         Website:  https://www.dlrcoco.ie/dun-laoghaire-harbour-0  
         
 
Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the contents of this 
Notice are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft. All Notice to Mariners can be found on the Dun 
Laoghaire Harbour website.   
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